
SB2608 

 

Measure Title: RELATING TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION.  

Report Title:  School Board; Self-Evaluation  

Description:  
Requires the board of education to conduct annual self-evaluations, 
report a summary of its self-evaluations to the legislature, and post 
the summary on its public website.  

Companion: 
 

Package: None  

Current Referral:  EDU  

Introducer(s): KIDANI, HARIMOTO, Dela Cruz, Shimabukuro  
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: EDU Testimony
Cc: wc_spurs@yahoo.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB2608 on Feb 3, 2016 13:15PM
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:03:55 PM

SB2608
Submitted on: 2/2/2016
Testimony for EDU on Feb 3, 2016 13:15PM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Willie Cadena CCC Legislative
 Committee Support No

Comments: Dear Senators Kidani and Harimoto, Date: February 3, 2016 at 1:15 pm
 in Room 229 Re: Support SB 2608 The 17 Community Children’s Councils (CCCs) of
 Hawaii supports SB2608 relating to the Board of Education. Requires the board of
 education to conduct self-evaluations to the legislative and post the summary on its
 public website. The mission of our CCCs is to provide local forums statewide for all
 community members to come together as equal partners to discuss and positively
 affect multiple systems' issues for the benefit of students, families and communities.
 Thank you. Tom Smith and Jessica Wong-Sumida, Chairs for CCC Leg Committee 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: EDU Testimony
Cc: burgharc@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB2608 on Feb 3, 2016 13:15PM
Date: Monday, February 01, 2016 11:51:00 AM

SB2608
Submitted on: 2/1/2016
Testimony for EDU on Feb 3, 2016 13:15PM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

cheryl Individual Support No

Comments: Evaluations by those of us who attend BOE meetings as well. I think self-
reflection and evaluation is a good thing. Might I suggest this to the legislature as
 well?

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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